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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Stringybark Road Pedestrian and Cycle Bridge  
Sippy Downs 

 Night works – transportation of construction materials  

 Wednesday 3 and Thursday 4 April, 7pm to 5am each evening/morning 
        *All works are subject to weather and construction material/equipment availability. 
        

Central Drive, Stringybark Road and Sunshine Motorway  

 Intermittent changes to traffic conditions as required for safety reasons 

 

Construction – night works 

Large quantities of construction materials and 
specialist machinery are required to construct the 
new pedestrian and cycle bridge. 

In consideration of our community’s safety and to 
minimise traffic disruptions during the day, some 
construction works must be actioned at night. 

On the evenings of Wednesday 3 and Thursday 4 
April, between the hours of 7pm and 5am, 
construction materials will be transferred from the 
Central Drive construction compound to the new 
bridge construction site (adjacent to the Sunshine 
Motorway). 

During these evenings, a small excavator and truck 
will be operating. While every effort will be made to 
ensure noise is kept to a minimum, adjacent 
residents are advised to expect intermittent, 
medium level noise whilst materials are loaded and 
transported between the two locations.  

All traffic movements will remain open on the 
existing bridge and Sunshine Motorway. 

These works have been scheduled to take place 
after the Easter holiday period to minimise impacts 
on our community. Council apologises in advance 
for any inconvenience. 
 

Keep informed 
 
You can find further information about the 
Stringybark Road pedestrian and cycle bridge 
project and construction notices on Council’s 
website at www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Simply scan the QR Code below to be taken 
directly to the webpage. 

 
 
Further information 
 
To contact Council’s project team directly 
Please email: 
stringybarkbridge@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
or contact Council’s customer service via the 
details on the base of this notice (please quote 
Stringybark Road pedestrian and cycle bridge). 
 

 


